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To: Members of the Arts, Culture and Heritage Advisory 

Committee (ACHAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: February 8, 2018 
 
Subject: Report ACHAC18-005 

 February Heritage Preservation Office Report 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 
 
A report to advise the ACHAC on the monthly activities of the Heritage Preservation 
Office (HPO) for January 2018.  
 
 

Recommendation  
 
That the Arts, Culture and Heritage Advisory Committee approve the recommendation 
outlined in Report ACHAC18-005, dated February 8, 2018 of the Heritage Resources 
Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the report with respect to the activities of the Heritage Preservation Office for 
January 2018 be received for information. 

 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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Background 
 
Community Project Grants- HPO staff were again this year on the review committee 
for the Community Project Grants Program. 24 grants were reviewed and the results will 
be presented to Council at its general committee meeting in March. 
 
Market Hall Repairs- Repairs to the ground floor exterior of the Market Hall are 
underway. These include repointing of the masonry, painting, and reconstruction of the 
panels under the plate glass windows. While the work is better suited for warmer 
months, it is being undertaken with funding from a program which had a March 
deadline. The area has been heavily tarp and is heated to ensure the work can be 
completed successfully. 
 
Wall of Honour Names- Collection of names for addition to the Peterborough Veterans 
Wall of Honour continues. The deadline for the public to have names in to be 
considered for inclusion is January 31. After that time staff will assemble the information 
it has verifying the appropriateness of names and forward its recommendation to the 
Citizen’s War Memorial Advisory Committee. Addition of the names will be undertaken 
during the summer of 2018. 
 
 
Submitted by, 

 
Erik Hanson Emily Turner   
Heritage Resources Coordinator    Heritage Researcher    

 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
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